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10th May 2017 

Northala Hills (A40 Hills), Northolt 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Thursday 25th May 2017 year 1 children will be visiting the Northala Hills (A40 Hills), Northolt. As part of Art 
and Design children are to use drawing as a medium to develop and share ideas, incorporate known 
experiences and focus on using lines and known geometric shapes to create. A great place to incorporate this 
experience is Northala Fields (A40 Hills). Children will have a great “open air” landscape view to draw. Alongside 
this, children will also have a chance to have a picnic at Northala Fields. 
 
We will be leaving school at 11.00am and hope to return by 3.00pm. The children will be accompanied and 
supervised by adults throughout the entire visit and every care will be taken to ensure the safety and welfare of 
your child.  
 

The cost of the visit, including travel by coach, will be £5.00.  As all year 1 children will be having a picnic at the 
park, children must bring in lunch/snacks with them. Please ensure that it is in a rucksack and clearly labelled 
with their name. 
 
We would encourage parents to pay online via school money online www.schoolmoney.co.uk. However if 
you are unable to do so, please complete the slip below return to your child’s class teacher, in a marked 
envelope, with payment. If you are paying by cash, please bring the exact payment as we cannot provide 
change by Friday 19th May 2017. 
 
 

Thank You    
 
Miss .P. Harrid & Mrs. A. Adhikari  
Year 1 Class Teachers 
 

 
Children’s reply slip – Thursday 25th May 2017 at Northala Hills (A40 Hills), Northolt 
 
Child’s name _______________________________ in class _________________________ 
 
 
I enclose £5.00 (Please tick)               Paid Online (please still return the slip)    
 
  
Parent‘s Signature ________________________________  Date_____________ 

Khalsa Primary School 
Promoters: Gurdwara Sri Guru Singh Sabha, Southall 

 

Norwood Green Road, Southall, UB2 4LA  020 8574 9045 / Fax: 020 8574 0108 

Email: info@khalsa.ealing.sch.uk; Website: www.khalsaschool.co.uk 
 

Headteacher: Ms P. K. Sehmi 
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